

Dear Parent/Guardian

YEAR 8 2020 SCHOOL BLAZER

As you are aware all students commencing Year 8 in 2020 are required to wear the School Blazer as part of the Winter Uniform in Terms 2 and 3.

Your child will need to be fitted for his/her Blazer before Friday 7 February 2020. This timing will ensure that a blazer will be available for your purchase in time for the commencement of Term 2, 2020. The total cost of the Blazer is \$150.00; a lay-by facility is available if required.

It is recommended to wait until late January 2020 for the fitting, as the blazer is not required until April and your child may grow over the Summer holidays. The Uniform Store will be open for Holiday Trading. Please refer to the November and December e-newsletters or the School website http://www.jwacs.wa.edu.au/ for further information regarding these times.

In addition to holiday trading the Uniform Store will be open for a dedicated blazer-fitting session Thursday 30 January 2020 from 11:00am to 1:00pm.

Credit Card and EFTPOS facilities are available at the Uniform Store. The School Uniform Price Guide can also be found on the School website.

I look forward to helping you. Please do not hesitate to contact me on 9495 8129 if you have any queries.

Yours sincerely

WENDY BRINNER UNIFORM STORE COORDINATOR

13 November 2019





